
            POSITIVELY UCPOSITIVELY UC

Thank you to all of the UC city and county mayors that joined us
for our American Rescue Plan Workshop today. We always
appreciate the opportunity to work alongside you as you
develop plans to advance your respective communities!

UCHRA's Public Transportation department has begun recruiting efforts to hire drivers for the
new on-call transportation service powered by Uber. For more information, visit
ucpublictransit.com 
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UCDD Hosts American Rescue Plan Workshop

HOUSING TEAM BRAVES HEAT,

HUMIDITY TO SERVE CLIENTS
Our Housing team braved the heat and
humidity yesterday to work at one of our
complexes. These men and women go
above and beyond to take care of our
Housing clients and we appreciate all that
they do! To learn more about our Housing
program and related services, visit
https://ucdd.org/housingandfamilyservices.

UCHRA recently hosted the
quarterly meeting of Tennessee
Association of Homemaker
Service Providers (TAHSP).
Jennifer Knepp, UCHRA In-Home
Services Manager was elected as
the secretary/treasurer for the next
two years. Congratulations, Jen!
Special thanks to TAHSP for
allowing UCHRA to host the
quarterly meeting.

https://ucdd.org/housingandfamilyservices/?fbclid=IwAR1fwaLpnX9duI4om2aaZF43ijR2o4y3bm4ITyfm6ivkS71AQAaHdIW_YM4

